
To learn more about the Landing Blitz, 
visit www.glc.org/blitz 

Funding provided by U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service through the Great Lakes Restoration Initiative.
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Grant recipients held Landing Blitz events at 55 different locations 
across the Great Lakes basin. At these locations, staff, and volunteers 
educated over 4,000 people about AIS! In addition, over 2,000 boaters 
were educated on proper AIS inspections and boat cleaning

To gain a wider reach, grant recipients spread the word far beyond 
event locations. 71 separate media engagements covered the event 
and more than 83,000 people saw information about the event on 
Facebook, Instagram, and/or X (Twitter)!

The Great Lakes AIS “Landing Blitz” is a binational multi-agency yearly effort aimed at raising public awareness and 
promoting actions to prevent the spread of harmful aquatic invasive species (AIS). In 2024, the Great Lakes Commission 

awarded more than $50,000 to local organizations in the Great Lakes region to host their own Landing Blitz event! 
The seven organizations awarded helped educate boaters about the spread AIS and demonstrated proper cleaning of watercraft.
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